
TOWN OF LASALLE 
 

 

Notice of Matters to be Considered 

on October 9, 2018 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle intends 

to consider passing a By-law for the closure and sale of part of an alley at its regular 

public Council meeting to be held in the Council Chambers located at 5950 Malden 

Road on Tuesday October 9, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as Council 

determines.  

 

That part of the alley that is proposed to be closed lies to the west of Lot(s) 123 to 

125, and to the north of Lots 118 to 122, Registered Plan 1064.  This alley lies to the 

west of the properties municipally known as 7865 and 7875 Malden Road.   

 

In the event this alley is closed by Council, it is the intention to offer these lands for 

sale to the owners of land adjacent to the closed alley.  The terms and conditions of 

these potential sales will be set out in the By-law.  

 

Any document in the possession of the Town relating to this matter will be made 

available for inspection at the Clerk’s office located at 5950 Malden Road during 

regular working hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.).  This information will also be 

available on the Town’s website (www.town.lasalle.on.ca) by noon on the Friday 

preceding the Council meeting. 

 

If you wish to make written submissions either in favour of or against the passing of 

this By-law, those submissions must be received by the office of the Clerk no later 

than 4:30 p.m. on October 3, 2018 at the address/e-mail noted below. 

 

At this meeting, Council will also hear any person who wishes to make oral 

submissions regarding the proposed By-law. 

 

L. Jean  

Deputy-Clerk 

Town of LaSalle 

5950 Malden Road  

LaSalle, ON N9H 1S4 

Email: ljean@town.lasalle.on.ca 

http://www.town.lasalle.on.ca/

